Steve Burton
Weber County Planning
5-31-22

Dear Steve,
As we discussed on the phone last Thursday, I have submitted the Buildable Parcel Determination.
I attached the parcel boundary changes. The lot in question was 10-034-0028 approximately 75 Acres. The boundary lines were changed several months ago. The new parcel number is 10-034-0031, 150.296 acres. No home was ever built on this parcel, so I understand One building permit can be allowed on an agricultural piece of property. 
Please review and let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank You,
Gary Nielsen
Pegasus Investments Holdings LLC.
801-391-0932
glnpn@aol.com
